To all whom it may concern: KF I\&

| am opposed to any large scale housing developments that
would increase the urbanisation of Norwich and ruin the surrounding
countryside. This includes the proposed “ecotown” at Rackheath and its
dubious exemplar and any other inappropriate development.

| support dispersed housing plans developed according to the needs of rural
villages and to invigorate their communities. (August 2010)
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Please return petitions 1o Peter Lanyon, 3 Spencer Close, Little Plumstead, NR13 5JE, or ask me to call (01603 722898)



